
 IMPORTANT DATES 

 March 13th: Whale and Owl classes-- 
Brooks Center field trip: Madeline and 
The Bad Hat 

 March 15th: No School 
 March 20th: Whale and Owl classes- 
Fire Station Field trip 

 March 29th: No School 

It is hard to believe it is already March and we are getting closer to 
spring! Check out the information below for key dates of the busy month 
we have ahead.  
 

 Registration for the 2018-2019 school year is happening now.  
Acceptance letters for currently enrolled children and their siblings 
will come home in backpacks the week of March 4th **Note: If you 
plan to change after you have been accepted and after priority 
registration ends you will be added to bottom of the list. Priority 
ends March 1st and it becomes first come first served.  

 No School March 15th and March 29th- Pickens County Schools are 
out these days.  

 The Whale and Owl classes will be going to see Madeline and The 
Bad Hat at the Brooks Center on March 13th.  Look for permission 
slips in backpacks and more info from your child’s teacher.   

 The Whale and Owl classes will be going to the Clemson University 
Fire Station on Wednesday, March 20th.  They will be taking the 
CAT bus to get there. Parents will pick children up at the Clemson 
University Fire Station.  Look for permission slips in backpacks soon 
with more information! 

 Please be sure to send clothes in your child’s backpack in case of an 
accident. Keep in mind the weather is getting warmer and they may 
need to be updated to warmer weather clothing. Be sure to include 
shoes and socks!  

 School starts at 9:00. Our doors open at 8:45 each day. Teachers 
have plans that begin at 9:00. Children who are arriving after this 
time are missing out on activities that set the tone for the day. 
Please do your best to get your children here by 9:00 AM.  

 This time of year is always a good time to refresh on a few policies. 
Please make sure ALL who drop off or pick up your children are 
aware that our drop off and pickup area is a hand-holding, no cell 
phone zone. Relay this message to those that pick up your children 
daily—grandparents, babysitter, etc. They may be unaware of this 
policy. Thank you for your help with this matter. Your child’s safety 
is our primary concern.  
 

 

 

 

 

A note from Katie Wilson: 

We have lots to cover in March. Our 
chapel time will include stories about the life 
of Jesus as we lead up to Easter. We will 
cover The Good Samaritan, The Parable of 
the Lost Sheep, The Ten Lepers, and 
Zacchaeus. We’d love to invite you to 
some of our upcoming church-wide events. 
If you have any questions please email me 
at Katie.wilson@forthillchurch.org.  

 3/5: Shrove Tuesday Pancake 
dinner 5:30 in Tartan Hall 

 3/6: Ash Wednesday Worship 
7:00 in the sanctuary.   

Mom’s Group announcement: 

If you are interested in joining our March 
6th session (9:30 AM at the church) email 
Helen Adams @ 
helen.adams616@gmail.com for more info! 
Great time of fellowship, coffee, and time 
to reflect on motherhood. You are not 
alone—please consider joining us!  
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Scholastic book orders can be done online. I will be submitting orders on March 

27th The preschool code is MHWWZ . 
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